
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To all of our lovely families, 
 
It is actually unbelievable how well the children have returned to school. The school is back to its vibrant self and 
the children appear to be flourishing.  
 
Whilst we are ensuring that all practical health and safety measures remain in place to minimise the risk of Covid-
19, school does feel normal. We are finding new ways to create fun and exciting learning experiences within 
school like the Y2 Florence Nightingale virtual activity day and the Y6 World War 2 day. 
 
Mrs Hardcastle, Miss Holt and Mrs Savile have been a welcome addition to our teaching team and have settled in 
well. 
 
Thank you to our families for being flexible and adapting to our new delivery for Parents consultation. We were a 
little nervous and hope it fulfilled your expectations. 
 
Mrs Lauren Watson 
Headteacher 
 
We have created our own whole school 'Big Frieze' which show the 7 parts of the Christian story, from 
Creation and Fall to Salvation and The Kingdom of God.   
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Attendance 
 
Attendance is fantastic this half term. We have achieved 99% attendance. A huge thank you to all our families, this 
really helps with making up for lost time and helping our children recover well from school closure. 
 

 
Please note this does not include children isolating due to Covid symptoms. 

 

Harvest Worship 

 

Our whole school Zoom Harvest Worship was 
enjoyed by all the children.  
 
Thank you to our families for helping us 
support two charities which are close to our 
heart – Smart Move Calderdale and Cart 
Yorkshire 

Class Newsletter 
 

Don’t forget to check out your child’s class newsletter on their 
class page on the website along with lots of other fabulous things 
they have been doing in school. They are also attached below the 

newsletter. 
 

https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/learning/year-groups 
 

 

Friends of All Saints’ PTA 

We would like to thank the Friends of All 
Saints’ Parent & Teacher Association for 
helping to fund our new Ipods.  All our Year 6 
children have an IPOD to support their 
learning now. School have also invested in 
full class sets of IPADs and Laptops.  
 
The PTA have also helped to secure our first 
corporate sponsor, Press Legal Services - 
West & South Yorkshire. They have 
sponsored a new set of traditional games 
signs for the children to access at break time. 
 
Please do get in contact if you or anybody 
else would like to offer corporate 
sponsorship. It is always appreciated and 
enables us to give our children that little bit 
extra. 

 

 

School Development 
 

We continue to seek school improvement and the areas we will 
be looking to develop our school this year will be as follows: 
 
Target 1: To respond to the current situation following school 
closure by creating a recovery curriculum.  
 
Target 2: To develop the instructional and subject knowledge of 
all staff so that knowledge is intentionally sequenced and builds 
cumulatively through excellent teaching to support the 
achievement of every child’s potential.  
 
Target 3: To grow children’s knowledge of how to become good 
citizens, courageous advocates, and flourish in later life by 
knowing how to consider, support and take care of their health, 
mind, community, and wider world. 

 

https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/learning/year-groups


Relationships, Sex and Health Education Policy Consultation 

We would like to share the updated RSHE Policy (draft).  This can be found on the website home page 
and will give you the opportunity to understand the purpose and content of our RSHE curriculum. 

https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/ 

If you would like to provide feedback or have any questions please email: 
admin@allsaints.calderdale.sch 

 

Commincation about learning 
 

Please download BOTH the Seesaw Class app and Seesaw Family app 
below to ensure you keep upto date with your childs learning. This is also the platform we use if you 

child should isolate or their bubble closes. 

 
 

                                             Seasaw Family app                                                     Seaasaw Class app  
                                      (learning in school will be shared here)                        (Remote learning will be shared here) 

 

 
 

 

You will find the planning and guidance for school or bubble closure on the home page of 
the website.  

https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/ 
 

This will also be shared again should this occur. 

Remote Learning  

Contingency Planning for Tiered Local Restrictions and Remote Learning 

Information for Parents/Carers Remote Learning - All Saints' Guide 

Remote Learning Policy  

 

mailto:admin@allsaints.calderdale.sch
https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/
https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/downloadfile/15547491
https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/downloadfile/15547598
https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/downloadfile/15488449


 
 

Keep up to date with the latest news 

  

 

 

 

 

 

@allsaintsceschool                                                          Find in your app store 

Click in the QR code with your smart phone to take you straight there! 
 

 
Keeping Our Children Safe 

If you have any concerns If you have any concerns or worries about the safety or well-being of a child, do 
not hesitate to contact Mrs Watson, Mrs Dumbreck, Mr Stuttard. email: 

admin@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk 
 

 
 

 

Please see some of the wonderful things we have 

been doing below. 
 

This can also be found on the year group page on the website. 

https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/learning/year-groups 

 

 

mailto:admin@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk
https://www.allsaintsschoolhalifax.co.uk/learning/year-groups
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